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We hope everyone had a great April! "
All of our programs have been out enjoying the sunshlneI
Please ensure your child is sent to daycare with all the l ((5
weather appropriate gear:
-hat
- waterbottle

- sunscreen (if you do not wish your child to use the centre
provided brand)

Teeter Tots would like to thank all of the amazing parents
/guardians that attended our Infant Toddler appreciation
night!

Please continue to keep parking lot safety in mind. Teeter
Tots parking lot has a speed limit of 10km, continue to
monitor the surroundings when parking & backing out of
the parking lot.

After School Care has started to plan our summer
activities, a summer attendance calendar will be sent
home & due to be returned by May 31st.

Teeter Tots Early Learning Centre will be closed May, 22nd
for Victoria Day.

Please take a look at our May program calendars for

= | planned Special Days :)



